
Park Street After School Opportunities 
 
 

 
January 23, 2017 

 

Park Street is pleased to partner with Fredericton Toastmasters Club in offering an enriched 

afterschool opportunity called “Public Speaking.”  Public speaking is a vital 21
st
 century skill 

that will allow our children to collaborate and compete with others around the world. 

The purpose of this program is to give students an opportunity to learn the following about 

public speaking – how to properly introduce yourself, impromptu speaking, body language and 

speaking voice.  

 

The club will run each Tuesday on the following dates:  February 14, 21, 28, and March 14 from 

3:15 – 4:15. 

 

Due to the nature of the activities, the organizers are currently only opening the after school club 

to 12 students.  We will collect application forms until February 3, at which time we will do a 

lottery draw for participants if there is great interest. 

 

If your child is interested in participating in this club “Public Speaking”, beginning on Tuesday, 

February 14 please complete the form below and return it to the office no later than, Friday, 

February 3. 

 

 

 

I give my child ____________________________ in ____________________ class to 

participate in the enriched afterschool Public Speaking opportunity from 3:15 – 4:15 at Park 

Street School beginning for 4 weeks on February 14, 2016. 

 

Parent signature: _______________________________________________________________ 

 

Contact number: ________________________________________________________________ 

 

Email address: _________________________________________________________________ 

 

Information about how your child will go home after the session: _________________________ 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 


